AUGUST 2024
Public Works Monthly Update

This month has been as busy as the previous months. The changing of the
weather has brought some much needed relief to the guys out here. The
last Fly-in and Party @ the Pavilion turned out well.

Street Department

The Street Crew has been rolling nonstop! The rain and warm weather
combined for an unexpected growth spurt on the grass. Now, with the
cooler weather, more people have been starting on fall cleanup a little
early. Brush is having to be picked up more often. The guys are gearing up
for leaf season that is just around the corner.

Water/Sewer Department

The Water Crew has been busy this month as well. They had a few water

leaks to deal with. Luckily, they ended up getting repaired fairly quickly.

Blake Bohannon was brought in to help the crew out with the Lead and
Copper inventory, which is progressing along nicely.

Maintenance Department

The shop has had an abundance of vehicles come through the doors in
the last few weeks. Being temporarily down a mechanic, Some of the
vehicles were sent out to various shops for repair. The Dumpster truck is
still out for repair. We are hoping it will be ready in the coming week.
Robert will be returning to work on Monday to get back in the swing of
things. We welcome him back.

Other Updates
The Waste Water Plant is running up to speed now. The pumps that

were out have been repaired or replaced and are ready for reinstallation.
The only issue now is the SCADA system needs replacing after being



struck by lightning. Butchers Creek is almost back up to form. The other

stations are running good.
Chris has been keeping every looking good at all our buildings around

town.

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THE HARD WORK!!! YOU
ALL ARE APPRECIATED!



